
 
 

All SPFSD students and staff engaging in in-person instruction will be required to 
wear a face mask with at least 2-ply material.  Families are asked to provide 
masks for their children.  If a child forgets theirs or if it becomes unusable, a 
disposable mask will be provided at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
No one will be allowed access into any of our school buildings or facilities without proper face 
covering.  Face coverings must be worn properly and must be in compliance with the 
District’s dress code. 

 


